Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: Richard Johnson <richard@airporter.com>
Sent: Friday, March 30, 2012 10:33 AM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Subiject: Re: Docket TC-120259 CWA, Inc. C-1073

Yes we will withdraw the name change application.

Is the process to write to the records center now?

Richard

On Mar 3Q, 2012, at 10:12 AM, Leipski, Tina (UTC) wrote:

| never heard back so | was wondering if you were going to withdraw this name change application?
Please advise. Thanks!

Tina

From: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Sent: Friday, March 23, 2012 2:04 PM

To: 'Richard Johnson'

Subject: RE: Docket TC-120259 CWA, Inc. C-1073

Thanks where the confusion starts ©

According to our records, C-1073 was issued to CWA, Inc., d/b/a Airporter Shuttle.

But the tariff & time schedule have CWA, Inc., d/b/a Central Washington Airparter; Airporter Shuttle. (This is your

scheduled route)

Now, your application pending for the permanent extension has the name of CWA, Inc., d/b/a Airporter Shuttle.

Just want to make sure everything matches and no glitches.

Tina

From: Richard Johnson [mailto:richard@airporter.com]
Sent: Friday, March 23, 2012 12:27 PM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Subject: Re: Docket TC-120259 CWA, Inc. C-1073

Before you do please confirm that auto transportation certificte is the formal name for the certificate we have to

run scheduled service between Yakima and Seattle/Seatac.

On Mar 23, 2012, at 11:42 AM, Leipski, Tina (UTC) wrote:



Hi Richard,

S0, can | use this email as a notice to withdraw your application to add the trade names to your auto transportation
certificate?

Let me know. Thanks!
Tina

From: Richard Johnson [mailto:richard@airporter.com]
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 2:51 PM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC)

Subject: Re: Docket TC-120259 CWA, Inc. C-107
Importance: High :

Tina,
If C-1073 is the certificate that applies to ONLY our scheduled service between Yakima and Seattle/Seatac then

our dba should be
1. Airporter Shuttle

Richard
On Mar 16, 2012, at 9:08 AM, Leipski, Tina (UTC) wrote:

Richard,
| just received this email from Cathy Kern regarding your trade names. On previous emails, you stated:

Yes please while we are doing it we might as well add them to both certificates
Richard

So now I'm a little confused as to what you are telling Cathy Kern? Please let us know how to proceed with your
applications.

Sincerely,

Tina Leipski

Utilities & Transportation Commission
Licensing Services

360-664-1170

fax 360-586-1181

From: Kern, Cathy (UTC)

Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 8:43 AM

To: Leipski, Tina (UTC); Ingram, Penny (UTC)

Cc: Wyse, Lisa (UTC)

Subject: FW: Docket TC-120259 CWA, Inc. C-1073
Importance: High



